
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

12. GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
 The Chairman took the opportunity at the conclusion of the meeting to express his thanks to the 

members of the Subcommittee for their work over the last three years and especially to Councillors 
Ron Wright and Bill Woods who were retiring, and also his thanks to all the staff members involved. 

 
 


